MEMORANDUM   

DATE:		5/14/15

TO:		Clean Power Plan for Existing Power Plants; Docket Id: OAR–2013-0602

FROM:	Allen Fawcett, EPA

SUBJECT:	5/13/15, NRDC Meeting Regarding Proposed Clean Power Plan for Existing Power Plants 


SUMMARY

[bookmark: _GoBack]A meeting was held between EPA and the attendees listed below on 5/13/15 to discuss the treatment of biomass in the proposed Clean Power Plan for Existing Power Plants. The Clean Power Plan for Existing Power Plants was proposed on June 2, 2014.

ATTENDEES

Sarah Dunham, OAR EPA
Paul Gunning, OAR EPA
Allen Fawcett, OAR EPA
Sara Ohrel, OAR EPA
Jefferson Cole, OAR EPA
Nathanael Green, NRDC
Sami Yassa, NRDC
Sasha Stashwick, NRDC
Ben Longstreth, NRDC
Debbie Hammel, NRDC
